Jamie Gray

From: Gina Montecallo

Sent: Tuesday, February 8, 2022 12:50 PM
To: Jamie Gray

Subject: FW: Waterton- Old Mammoth Place
Hi Jamie,

Can you include the comment below in the PEDC hearing tomorrow?
Thanks,

Gina Montecallo | Assistant Planner

Town of Mammoth Lakes

Ph: (760) 965-3600 ext. 3641
gmontecallo@townofmammothlakes.ca.gov

&\ Marmmoth Lakes.

CARErOENIA

Disclaimer: Public documents and records are available to the public as provided under the California Public Records Act
(Government Code Section 6250-6270). This e-mail may be considered subject to the Public Records Act and may be
disclosed to a third-party requester.

From: Linda Scott <linda.scott948 @gmail.com>

Sent: Sunday, February 6, 2022 8:29 PM

To: Gina Montecallo <gmontecallo@townofmammothlakes.ca.gov>
Subject: Waterton- Old Mammoth Place

[You don't often get email from linda.scott948@gmail.com. Learn why this is important at
http://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderldentification.]

[EXTERNAL EMAIL]

Gina,

Attached are photos of the project during the December storm. My biggest concern is that the area where the 30 cabins
will be located is the snow storage area for the complex. Where will the snow go? How will this affect the parking
allotted for these cabins?

As an owner at Sierra Park Villas, | am very concerned with parking allotment per unit.

I am looking forward to an improved Rafters and Sierra Nevada Lodge. Please forward a copy of the staff report by
email.

Best regards,

Linda Scott
760-963-5710

7619 SVL Box
Victorville, Ca 92395






Sent from my iPhone



